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Senator Brandis asked:  
 
In response to 2008 Supplementary Estimates question 102 (Hansard CA22 24_10) 
could the Office of Evaluation and Audit through the Department provide a copy of 
the September 2008 audit of Centrecorp Aboriginal Investment Corporation Pty Ltd. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Office of Evaluation and Audit (Indigenous Programs) audit report of Centrecorp 
Aboriginal Investment Corporation Pty Ltd was tabled in Parliament on 
11 March 2009. 
 
A copy of the report is attached.   
 
Hard copies of the report were supplied as part of the tabling process.  The report is 
also available on the Department of Finance and Deregulation website at: 
http://www.finance.gov.au/oea/publications-and-reports.html 
 
 
 


